
St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
           

          
                    

           
 

12th February 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

You’ve made it, another half term is complete, Winter 2021 is one that none of us will 

forget! Thank you so much for everything you’ve done to ensure that your child has had 

access to learning.  

 

As a staff we are delighted and so proud of the standard of work that our children have 

produced in very challenging circumstances. I know that many of you will continue to 

work extremely hard next week with your own jobs, we applaud you, and I do hope that 

you manage some respite with your families this half term. 

 

During the next half term I would like to explore careers with our children and we know 

that our parents have a wide range of careers and jobs. If you would be happy to have a 

zoom meeting with myself, that we record, where you would talk about your career/job, 

please email the school office. We are looking for a wide range, so any job would be 

suitable, from working at the hospital, in a supermarket, being a postman, working for 

yourself, etc. Please let us know if you would be interested. 

 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Mrs Morgan today, we thank her for her contribution to our 

school and wish her every success and happiness for the future. 

 

Please remember that Monday 22nd February is an INSET day, remote learning begins 

again on Tuesday 23rd February. 

 

Please see in the newsletter email the links to the CAFOD website, Lent begins on 

Wednesday 17th February. Please also find a link to the CAFOD water assembly and my 

assembly with Fr Barry from this week. As a school community we are going to raise 

money to support the water appeal, please also see the attached letter. 

 

Have a restful half term. 

 



Take care and best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
 


